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To whom this may concern,

I am writing to you regarding the recent increase in insurance premiums for
cyclone Yasi affected areas.

I am the Chairman of Body Corporate for the above unit complex. We like many
other complex's have been subject to a sharp rise in insurance premiums.

Attached is our latest insurance invoice totalling $7,552.25.

We would like our unit complex to be part of the Governments Strata Title
Insurance Inquiry.

Should you wish to discuss the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact
Wayne Martin at your convenience.




